
Usfs, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the Draft EIS period for the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

For the past three years or so, I have been an investor in Midas Gold. Unfortunately, I don't think 

most folks thought it would take this long to come to fruition. However, recently we see that 

excellent strides have been taken by the various government departments who are involved with 

this project. So I must immediately thank you for that, job well done! 

 

Also, for as long as I can remember, I have been very much in favour of looking after our 

environment, and I feel that Midas has done, and will continue to do, a good job in regard to 

cleaning up the mess which was left by previous operators. I suppose in wartime, cleanup was not 

much of a priority. 

 

I believe that we are all aware that the employment and economic benefits to the state and local 

citizens will be a huge boost to the local and state economy, something which - in this horrible time 

of Covid-19 - needs all the help it can get. I am sure we are all in agreement there. 

 

Thank you for reviewing my comments. Again, I urge you to permit Midas Gold's carefully thought 

out plan as outlined under alternative two. 

 

Respectfully, Keith Elliott. 

 

 

Name: Keith S Elliott 


